
Hawk Wargames  

Newsletter #27, 13/11/2013 

Today's newsletter is on our return from Europe, and a few exciting things coming up soon: 

1) Hawk Wargames in Europe - SPEIL and Crisis 2013 

We've recently returned from our European road trip, taking in two fantastic shows. First off, we headed to 

Essen, Germany for SPIEL - one of the largest traditional gaming shows in the world. This mammoth four 

day show proved to be a great opportunity to introduce Dropzone Commander to many new players! 

 

We then headed to Antwerp, Belgium for Crisis, one of Europe's largest dedicated wargaming shows. This 

packed one day show had a great atmosphere, awesome displays and participation games. 

 



We had a fantastic time at both of these shows and we will certainly be back next year! 

 
 

2) Invasion 2014 - 2 Day Tournament and Open Weekend 

Hawk Wargames will be running a 2 Day Tournament on the 1st and 2nd of February 2014, in Croydon, South 

London. This is our first 2 Day Tournament, and it is running alongside our Open Weekend. The 

Tournament costs £25/person, and the Open Weekend is Free to attend, so do bring along friends to watch 

and look around at the models we'll have on show, along with some unseen things too! To Book into the 2 

Day Tournament or to find out more, please visit our site here > And (if you have Facebook), you can join 

the events page for the Open Day which can be found here > 

 

3) Plastic Battle Boards on Kickstarter 

Hawk Wargames has been working with Games & Gears to produce a high quality plastic Battle Board, 

which is now in the process of being funded on Kickstarter. We have provided the original design work and 

details for the battle boards (produced by Games and Gears), which we hope will be a great addition to any 

Dropzone Commander game, and will fit alongside the cityscape and ruinscape building sets. For more 

information, or to support the project, please visit the Games & Gears Battle Board Kickstarter > There are 

a limited number of Early Bird Battle Boards still available at only £62 for a 6ft x 4ft board! 

 

4) The Dropzone Commander Previews Advent Calendar 

We've been hard at work on a wide range of new miniatures for Dropzone Commander and it's almost time 

to unveil them. We've decided to release the previews for these unseen designs throughout December, 

with one image per day all the way up to Christmas eve! The first twelve days will feature 'sneak peeks' and 

the last will feature full images of our first twelve releases for 2014. Keep an eye out on Facebook and 

Twitter on December 1st for the first image! 
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  Director, 

  Hawk Wargames 
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